
 

 

 

 

Welcome and thank you for your interest in a Ground Transportation Use Agreement at St. Louis 

Lambert International Airport.  Operating a ground transportation business at St. Louis Lambert 

International Airport requires permit authority from the Airport Authority. 

 

If you wish to operate a ground transportation business at St. Louis Lambert International Airport, 

please ensure that your company has the following documentation: 

 

1. City of St. Louis Business License (if required by the City).   

For more information, please contact the City License Collector’s Office at 314-622-4528 

 

2. St. Louis City Earnings Taxes are paid in full (if applicable).    

You can reach the Earnings Tax Division at 314-622-4101 

 

3. A completed Permit Application. The application may be downloaded for your convenience. 
 

The following documents are available online at  www.flystl.com – “Doing Business at STL” – 

“Contract Opportunities”: 

 

1. Ground Transportation Permit Procedures & Application 

 

2. Ground Transportation Rules & Regulations 

 

All inquiries can be submitted via mail or email to:  

 

Mail:   Anna Marie Wingron, MBA 

  Contract Compliance Officer - Ground Transportation 

  Airport Properties Division 

  St. Louis Lambert International Airport 

  10701 Lambert International Blvd., Room MTN-2501 

  St. Louis, MO 63145 

 

Voice:    314-426-8072 

 

Email:    AMWingron@flystl.com  
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